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            Spring 2018 

	Number Day 
Thank you to all our rock stars, everyone had fun and your donation has been sent to the NSPCC.

	World Book Day

It’s World Book Day on Thursday 1st March. Our text is called ‘Journey’ by Aaron Becker.  We would therefore like your dress-up theme to be ‘journeys/explorers/Alice in Wonderland’

	Parking
Please see the letter on our website from Staffordshire Police.  We’ve had several incidents reported to us due to vehicles parked on the pavement. The Toby is still happy for you to use their car park. 

	Safety on the School Premises

We have had a concern regarding the footpath and children slipping on the grass. Please be considerate

	Boccia Success
A number of children took part in an inter-academy Boccia contest.  Out of three events we achieved 2nd place twice.  Everyone had great fun taking part.

	Parents’ Evening

Monday 26th March 3.30-6.30pm.  Invites via text & email will be sent out, follow the link to book online.

	Attendance

Please call/email school before 9.30am to notify us of your child’s absence.  Letters have been sent out regarding children whose attendance is less than 95%.   

	Dates for your Diary
1.3.18
World Book Day
28.3.18
Year 4 Bikeability
1&2.3.18
Year 6 Bikeability
8.3.18
St. Bart’s MAT Pupil Parliament
14-16.3.18
Year 4 Residential - Colomendy
26.3.18
Parents Evening
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Have a safe and happy holiday!
See you the 26th February, 2018


